From: Barrington Black
Sent: 10 December 2018 14:38
To: PlanningCommittee
Subject: Planning aopplication2018/5112/P

Application regarding 58a Redington Road, London NW37RS 2018/5112/P

I have seen the above application for a four storey building on the present semi detached house
situated there.

I would object on the grounds of the height being inappropriate, and the possible difficulty caused to
my foundations as a result of any excavations

| am also concerned about traffic effects of such a construction, to be done at the same time as
developments to number 52 and 66

| draw attention to the disruption to traffic caused by the recent year long work to number 93.
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